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20th November 2014 

Elliot Stamp  

Town Planner   

Network Rail 

1 Eversholt Street  

London, NW1 2DN  

 
Network Rail Consultation Response - 2014/6593/P 
 
Dear Seonaid, 
 
Thank you very much for consulting with Network Rail in regards to planning application 2014/6593/P. 
 
I am writing to express Network Rail’s support for the proposed application by Theatre Tracks Limited 
for a temporary theatre venue to be known as The King’s Cross Theatre, to be located at Zone A, 
Goods Way, King’s Cross Central, London N1C 4UR to run from December 2014 until January 2016. 
 
This is a time limited temporary venue, in place for performances for 14 months, with three weeks for 
build and two weeks for take down. 
 
Network Rail are proud to be associated with this production not only because it features a live steam 
locomotive but also due to the affiliation with The Railway Children Charity, a charity that was 
launched in 1995 to help stop the abuse of children living alone and at risk on the streets, through 
early intervention. 

Network Rail believe that the production will be hugely beneficial to the local area and will greatly add 
to the type of offering available to visitors that come to the Kings Cross area. 
 
Network Rail is working closely with the production teams at Theatre Tracks to maximise the success 
of the show whilst minimising the impact on the Station and local area itself.  
 
The applicant should continue to liaise with Network Rail’s Asset Protection LNE team as the scheme 
progress. This will help to ensure that the safety and operation of the railway is maintained. Network 
Rail’s Asset Protection LNE team can be contacted at AssetProtectionLNE@networkrail.co.uk. More 
information can also be obtained from our website at www.networkrail.co.uk/aspx/1538.aspx. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Elliot Stamp  
Town Planner  
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